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Maunu School PTA  

Meeting Minutes 

4th June 2019 
Present:   Taryn Marris, Kirsty Taylor, Robyn Hallberg, Molly North, Karla Capper. 
 
Apologies:   Dallas Malcolm. 
 
Minutes of the previous meeting 7th May 2019: 

Moved as true and correct by Taryn Marris / seconded by Kirsty Taylor 
 
Matters Arising from previous minutes:  - 
  
Correspondence:   
Email from Carolyn in regards to the calendar fundraiser – go ahead please.  Taryn and Robyn 
happy to help put the artwork together. 

___________________________________________________ 
  
Staff Report – attached 
Also the school took part in the Alpacas with Maracas national simultaneous story time 
reading, it was great fun and one of the students won an award. Moved by Kirsty / 2nd Karla 
 
Treasurer Report – attached 
The school has paid for some PTA expenses, we will reimburse them $4,000 to keep it up to 
date.  (The treasurer has a spreadsheet of these expenses.)   
 
We agree to lock the term deposit in for another month.  Kirsty to double check with Paul first 
as we have had some turf quotes through. Moved by Molly / 2nd by Robyn 
 
 

GENERAL BUSINESS 
 

 
The raffle tickets have been selling extremely well.  We will get Ian, the community constable, to 
draw it.  We will do some extra spot prizes also to the value of $200.  Taryn and Kirsty to 
organise this and the Rebel Sports vouchers, thank you. 
 
With this in mind, should we look at selling the Country Fair raffle tickets earlier, as they don’t 
do that well on the day.  We will consider this closer to the time, we don’t want to put too much 
pressure on parents also. 
 
The PTA are happy to contribute $4,000 to costs involved in the upcoming art exhibition.  We 
have had a great response from local artists.  Music would be nice whilst the exhibition is 
happening.  A recording of the children playing the drums softly in the background would be 
great.  Taryn to ask Flash from More FM about this. 

 
 

COUNTRY FAIR 
 

 
Fabulous news!  We are very excited and grateful to announce Lillian Leathem as the new 
country Fair Co Ordinator.  She is also happy to continue organising the entertainment, thank 
you Lillian. 
 
Food contractor organising is continuing to progress in the background. 
 

 
Meeting finished at 7.10pm 
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Next meeting 2nd July at 6.30pm 


